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News 

European Commission experts visit NACS 

 

 

 

On 22 May 2015 a working meeting between representatives of the National Agency 

of Civil Servants and the European Commission took place at the Agency’s headquarters. 

The meeting addressed aspects related to the unitary wage law. 

On the part of the Commission, Mona Papadakou and Matteo Duiella, financial 

analysts, were present, besides NACS Secretary General, Carmen Drăgan, and other 

representatives on the management level of the institution. 

The representatives of the Commission were informed on the public wage system and 

discussed the difficulties in correctly assessing the current situation, the financial analysts 

showing concern on the potential fiscal impact of legislative changes in this field. 

The representatives of the Commission expressed their interest on role of the Agency 

in monitoring wage policies in the public sector, as well as on the collection of data on the 

salaries of national civil servants. 

At the end of the meeting, NACS representatives expressed their willingness for a 

further cooperation in the assessment of the legal framework on the remuneration of civil 

servants. 
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